
  

 

Virtual Town Hall  
for All Stakeholders 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 
5:00 PM English  

Please Join 

Rev. Steve Lopez, President, Yonkers Board of Education 

Dr. Edwin M. Quezada, Superintendent of Schools 

Dr. Ammir Rabadi, Chief School Physician 

Join the Conversation  

About the Opening of Schools  

First Day of Instruction  

for Students is September 6, 2022 

Zoom Meetings will be available on the Yonkers Public Schools website: 

www.YonkersPublicSchools.org. 

 

August 30, 2022 5:00 - 6:00 PM English Zoom  

Register in advance for this webinar 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email  

containing information about joining the webinar.  

 

Please submit questions in advance.  

 

http://www.yonkerspublicschools.org/
https://bit.ly/Virtual-TownHall-8-30-2022_at_5PM
https://bit.ly/Virtual-TownHall-Opening_of_Schools_Submit-Questions

